TELEGRAMS: ENGINEER, COPENHAGEN, TELEPHONE No, 5760

Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

28", Sankt Annz Plads,

Copenhagen, K. 18th sarch, 1939.

All communications to be addressed
THE SURVEYORS
Iioyd’'s Register of Shipping,
Copenhagen, K.

The Secretary,
Feference

Lloyd's Register of Shipping,

London.

Dear Sir,

I have to acknowledge receipt of your letter of the
1é6th instznt returning plan of Stern frame proposed for
Aalborg Varft's No. 64 together with a memorandum on this
design.

The contents of your letter have been carefully

Thanking you for your attention.
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,




